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	Alberto released from ICE detention

	USA


On 21 April 2025, Alberto was granted bond and released from ICE detention. He has reunited with his wife and two children. On 17 March, US immigration authorities detained Alberto, separating him from his family. Despite the family having pending asylum applications and Temporary Protected Status (TPS), he was charged with «illegal» entry to the United States, more than two years after the family’s arrival at the southern US border. A federal judge ordered him released from jail on 20 March, but he was detained by immigration authorities on 27 March after complying with a letter he received to report to the immigration office.
Thank you for your global mobilization! While Alberto has been released from detention for now, the charges against him for «illegal» entry into the United States still stand. We are monitoring Alberto’s case closely and may issue a new urgent action depending on how his case progresses or if he is unlawfully detained again.
No further action is requested. Many thanks to all who sent appeals.

